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Notice to Consultants: Regarding Work Category 
Changes 24.10.1 and 24.10.2 

 
 
At TxDOT we strive to continuously advance in our Professional Engineering Procurement Service (PEPS) 
processes. This requires that we periodically review and update our Precertification Work Categories.  
 
After our most recent review of our Work Categories, we have decided to retire category 24.10.2, Toll 
Operations Data Analysis. The requirements for this category will now be incorporated into another existing 
category, 24.10.1, now titled Toll Facility Traffic Operational Analysis.  
 
This change in precertification work categories will cause no disruption to existing precertifications. All 
individuals precertified in category 24.10.2 are precertified in 24.10.1. With this change, all individuals 
that have active precertification status in 24.10.1 will maintain their precertification status in 24.10.1.  
Any pending applications for category 24.10.2 will not be considered. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to our Precertification Liaison 
(PEPS_CCIS_Precert@TxDOT.gov). 
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